
 

 

Johns Hopkins Summer Jobs Program 
 
Project REACH/Community Education Programs 
 
hopkinsmedicine.org/jhhr/Community/youthprograms.html 
 
410-955-1488/410-955-1489 
 
Dear Mr. Hopkins, 
 
I am writing in response to your advertisement which I saw on the "La Sicilia" on the 
11th of May. 
As you can see from the attached CV, I have worked part-time for some months as a 
McDonald's employee. My qualifications includes a middle school license and a 
diploma in computer science, as I am a passionate technology user. I also graduated 
from Barcelona University last year with a degree in computer science. 
I am confident that I would be able to find a job with the assistance of your 
program.  
 
Thank you very much for your consideration. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Chanel Simpson 


